Firedense

FIRE ALARM EQUIPMENT

13 July, 2005

Dear Valued Customer,

FireSense is discontinuing several Fire Alarm Control panels that were, in some cases, introduced more
than a decade ago. While these have been very successful product offerings, new Australian standards
and more up-to-date alternatives force us to announce their discontinuance. The discontinued products

are:
Product Suggested Substitute
1010 FIP AFP-2800 / AFP-3030
2020 FIP AFP-2800 / AFP-3030
AFP-100 AFP-2800 / AFP-3030
AFP-400 AFP-2800 / AFP-3030

It is our intention to manufacture and stock repair boards (RBs) for the discontinued panels until the
cost of circuit board components is prohibitive or piece part components become obsolete. Please
contact FireSense technical support if you have any question regarding this notice.

Yours Sincerely,

Slik
General Manager
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